

Dear Friends,

Welcome to American Heritage School! We are delighted that you are joining us this year. Enclosed please find important back-to-school information that will help you to be successful at AHS. As you'll see from this information, we are a unique kind of school with a special kind of mission.

Whether you are new or returning to AHS, we are confident that as you become more familiar with the people, the principles, and the practices here, you will find success not only in the classroom, but in other important areas of life as well. So, get ready for a transformational experience, keep your lamps burning bright, and thank you for joining the spirited march of the Patriots!

Sincerely

Grant Beckwith

Frank Beckinith

Principal

